Holter Executive

From: Amanda Bjerke <amandab@finstads.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 21, 2024 2:23 PM

To: Holter Executive

Subject: Condolences

Dear Christina and Crew,
I send my deepest condolences for the loss of your friend and coworker, David Spencer. He will be sorely missed by
many. Wishing you all love a grace as you navigate the void of working with such an amazing icon.

Thinking of you and sending you peace,

(Amanda Bjeke

FinstADsER

Proudly Employee-Owned™
Sales Professional
501 Fuller Ave.
Helena. MT 59601
PH: 406.442.5501

We were very saddened to learn of David’s death. We will truly m?ss not having
him greet us as we walk into the museum. And we only l.<new him in the context of
coming to the Holter, either to visit the galleries or the gift shop. Stlll,-he knew us
and our names and knew we were members and always greeted us with enthusiasm
and grace. We never left without having had a lively and intriguing (‘iiscussion on
the books he had at his table or about one of the exhibits and the artists or even the
weather. He made coming to the Holter something special, noteworthy, and unique.
His presence at the Holter and in the community is what makes liv_ing in Helena so
exceptional. We are not sure that if Helena were a large metropolitan cent.er thata
person so remarkable as David would have thrived and. touched so many lives. Our
lives are so much richer for having connected with David.

M&/Jaﬂ?‘w Rob Calelualf



